
Shannon Kuykendall Hi Dorland!

In response about the Autumn newsletter, I can be 
found this Autumn, September 10, selling my art in New 
York, NY at the 31st Ave Stave Open Street Fair. 

I’ll be selling original New York themed watercolor art 
on postcard sized paper along with prints, and lapel pins 
I’ve designed. 

Also, I’ve been spending a lot of time in England this 
year, which has inspired me to make a story about a few 
of the animals living in one of my favorite London parks: 
Hyde Park. I attached a couple of drawings for that story, 
but tbd! It’s early days.  

~Shannon Kuykendall 
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